City of Syracuse Update 4/16/2020



Due to concerns regarding the potential spread of COVID-19 in our community and construction of the bathhouse, the City of Syracuse has made the decision to close the pool for the summer 2020.


On April 9th, Governor Pete Ricketts announced a new Directed Health Measure which prohibits group youth sports until May 31st, 2020.


We will continue keeping you informed as we find out information regarding the City of Syracuse as is occurs. Thank you for being patient during these difficult and unknown times.


-City of Syracuse
